
Lisa Smith 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, September 20, 2021 12:33 PM 
'Marsha Rule ' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/20/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11301-2021 

Subject: RE: Interested Persons List - Dkts. 20210137 and 20210138 

Good Afternoon, 

Per your request we have added Michael Stull to Dockets 20210137 & 20210138 as an interested person. 

Thanks, 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Marsha Rule <Marsha@rutledge-ecenia.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 20, 202112:02 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Interested Persons List - Dkts. 20210137 and 20210138 

Hello, 

I would appreciate it if you would please remove Esther Northrupp (Cox) as an interested person in the above 
dockets, and replace her with the following contact : 

Michael Stull 
Law & Policy, 16th Floor 
6205-B Peachtree Dunwoody Road 
Atlanta, Georgia 30328 
404.269.4645 
Michael.Stull@cox.com 
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Thanks, 

Marsha E. Rule, Attorney  
marsha@rutledge-ecenia.com 
Rutledge Ecenia 
119 South Monroe St. Suite 202 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
850.681.6788 (office) 
850.445.1166 (cell) 
 
Confidentiality Note: This email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. Dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this email or the information herein by anyone other than the intended recipient, or 
any employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, is prohibited. If you 
have received this email in error, please call the Receptionist at Rutledge Ecenia, P.A. at 850 681-6788, and 
destroy the original message and all copies. 
 




